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Kimberley Pena

O9007)9-EL

From: Kimberley Pena

Sent: Thursday, November 05, 2009 10:32 AM
To: Katherine Fleming

Cc: Marguerite McLean; Anne Marsh; Pat L.ee; Elisabeth Draper; Ann Cole
Subject: RE: Return of Confidential Documents - Docket No. 080079-E|

Per this e-mail, we will return DNs 05583-09 and 08434-09 to the source.

From: Katherine Fleming

Sent: Thursday, November 05, 2009 10:25 AM
To: Kimberley Pena

Cc: Marguerite McLean; Anne Marsh; Pat Lee; Elisabeth Draper
Subject: Return of Confidential Documents - Docket No. 090079-EL

Kim,

The confidential documents filed in Docket No. 090079-El, contained in document nos. 05583-09 and (08434-
09 are no longer needed and can be returned to the utility.

Please let me know if you need any further information.

Thank you,

Katherine
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